
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

DATE:   September 9, 2022 

TO:   All Bidders 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 – Arson Investigation Building Reroofing Project 

This addendum is being published to respond to questions received by the City from prospective 

bidders. This addendum hereby becomes a part of the Contract documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted below. 

Question #1:  Is it possible to visit the site to access the roof and take measurements? 

Response:  Prospective bidders may access the grounds and roof of the Arson Investigation Building at 

336 E. Caldwel Ave, Knoxville TN 37907 on September 15, 2022 from 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. (ET). Those 

who wish to access the roof must provide their own ladders and means of access. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

  

    

 


